Parents,

Boys’ volleyball signups will be held Thursday Feb. 16 2017 at
Mt. Greenwood School from 2:30-3:15 outside the school
lunchroom. Sign-ups are for grades 4th-8th. The fee this season
will be $110. This fee will pay for all league fees, tournaments,
uniforms and equipment. All teams will play in the SSBVL,
Southside Boys Volleyball League. Matches start on March 13 and
end May 7". All teams will also compete in the Brother Rice
Tournament which runs from April 17-20th with finals on April
23rd. All matches are played at night. We will also be exploring a
few other leagues depending on participation numbers.

The boys will be getting all new uniforms this season and
practices will be held in the School Gym, Crosswinds Church and
Mt. Greenwood Park. Practices will begin the last week of Feb. and
will run during hours after school, although not every practice will
be immediately after school. Each team can expect 1-2 hours of
practice per week and 1-2 games per week. Please fill out the
SSBVL form and the Mt. Greenwood Registration form,
both are attached.

*¥*]f you cannot make sign ups on Thursday, please send your
registration form and check to the front office marked:

Boys Volleyball.

Y ou must have your form into the office no later than Weds. February
23rd to guarantee your son a spot on a team.***

If you have any questions, please email Val Dangles @
vdangles@wowway.com or call her at: at 312-909-0998

For more league information and match locations, visit the SSBVL
website @ www.leaguelineup.com/ssbvl/




